
 

 

 
13th September 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re: Year 11 Prom 
 
We are delighted to write to inform you about the Year 11 Prom for 2025.  It will be held at Uttoxeter 
Racecourse on Wednesday 2nd July 2025.   QEGS will not be arranging any transport either to or from the 
Uttoxeter Racecourse. 
 
Tickets will be available on ParentPay at a cost of £50.00.  The price of the ticket includes a 3-course meal 
for which students will be able to select menu choices and a DJ.  Should you require any financial 
assistance please contact Mr Hamer direct (details below). 
 
The deadline for payments will be Friday 15th December 2023.  
 
Please be reminded that attendance at the Year 11 prom is dependent upon students being able to meet 
the QEGS expectations throughout the year and where deemed necessary reviews will be conducted.  Any 
payments made will be refunded for those students that do not meet the QEGS expectations and have 
their place revoked.   
 
If you should have any questions, then please contact Mr Hamer. 
 
Yours faithfully 
  
 
Mr Hamer 
Head of Year 11 
Email: hamer@queenelizabeths.derbyshire.sch.uk  
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